
OTC Impact Statement on CCS for SB 353: 

  

From: Christy Caesar  
Sent: Friday, May 19, 2017 1:48 PM 

To: Joe Gappa 
Subject: RE: sb353 pcs 

  

Joe – Please see below.  Thanks. 

  

This is in response to your request for a revenue impact for SB 353 

PCS. 

  

There is no impact to state sales tax revenues associated with the 

proposed amendment to paragraph (16) of Section 1356 of Title 68 for 

FY 18. 

  

Also due to the July 1, 2018, operative date there is no impact for 

FY 18 associated with the proposed amendments to new paragraphs (77) 

and (78) of Section 1356 of Title 68. 

  

  

Christy Caesar 
Tax Policy & Research Division 
Oklahoma Tax Commission 
405 522-5234 
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